
 Public Service Electric and Gas Company 
 240 Kuller Road, Clifton, New Jersey 07011 

Telephone: 973-365-5380 
 
 

 

           

TO THE RESIDENTS OF DUMONT 

 

 

On or about Friday, December 2nd
 
(weather permitting), you 

will observe soil boring work to be performed by a qualified 
contractor, hired by PSE&G, in association with our Gas 
System Modernization Program (GSMP).  The intent of the 
GSMP initiative is to accelerate the modernization of our cast 
iron and unprotected steel gas infrastructure. This preparatory 
work will determine if the soil classification in your area is 
viable for our gas department to execute gas system 
upgrades.   
 
Upon review of these soil findings, we will discuss our 
potential work plans with Borough officials as well as provide 
notice to the general public.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at the 
following e-mail address: Rosalie.Serapiglia@pseg.com or via 
phone at (973)738-9734. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rosalie Serapiglia 
Regional Public Affairs Manager 
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